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Town where mentoree lives woman or man named a “mentoree” in new state program

Town where mentoree lives -- Date -- Full name of mentoree, of Town where mentoree lives, has been accepted as a “mentoree” in a new state program that helps individuals with disabilities to find employment.

The new Peer Mentoring Program is operated by the Health Benefits for Workers with Disabilities (HBWD) program of the Illinois Department of Health and Family Services (IDHFS).  Last name of mentoree is one of several individuals with disabilities receiving assistance in finding employment from peer mentors, who are individuals with disabilities who are currently employed.

“Our mentorees have all made a strong commitment to find employment despite their disabilities,” said Pat Curtis, IDHFS bureau chief and peer mentoring program coordinator.  “Our Peer Mentoring Program is designed for them to receive the support and encouragement they need to be successful.”

Each mentoree is assigned to a mentor, who provides personal assistance throughout the job search.  This assistance is usually provided over the telephone, with the aid of the peer mentoring program’s resource manual.  The manual provides advice on goal setting, networking, resume writing, interviewing, and other job search activities.

“Most importantly, our peer mentoring program encourages individuals with disabilities to actively take charge of their job search.  We emphasize that a successful job search requires daily activity – it’s a big job in itself,” Curtis said.

The experiences of Last name of mentoree and other program participants will be evaluated and used to refine the program, Curtis said.  Individuals receiving HBWD benefits who are interested in becoming mentors should call 217-558-1501.
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